
The month of November welcomed me warmly in the country of South Africa The
month of November welcomed me warmly in the country of South Africa alongside

missionary family for the All Africa Missionary Conference. Followed by the
Missionary Retreat, we were greatly encouraged by the inspiring teaching

throughout the week and fellowship with some dear friends! I was given the
opportunity to minister in music and song with my brother and our fellow Angolan

missionary kids for a couple of the services.
As we made our way back to Namibia, we attended the Ladies Conference where

Sister Elizabeth Ikerd spoke a beautiful and timely message. 
The days between an eventful beginning & the holidays were spent homeschooling

with my brothers & attending the village churches here in Northern Namibia. 
At the church in the village of Oshikwiyu, three received the gift of the Holy Spirit

for the first time and many were refilled that day. We thank God for what He’s
doing in people’s lives and that He inhabits in the midst of the praises of His people. 
In light of the season of thankfulness, our PIMs stand at the forefront of our prayers
this Thanksgiving. My family & I have experienced firsthand the blessings that come

from their continuous support.
In addition, we are so thankful that after searching we were able to end the month

with a turkey on our table to celebrate Thanksgiving this year! It is simple things like
this that bring so much joy during the holidays on the field. May God bless you this

holiday season!

If you would like to be a part of this ministry, you can donate at the following link:
https://fundraise.givesmart.com/vf/gmSTM/KristenMagallanes 

or you may 
Text gmSTM163 to 71777 for a one time or recurring donation 

If you would like to enroll as a monthly supporter you may do so following this link:
https://www.aim2go.org/give/enroll/
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